Pilon, Janet

Subject: Aberdeen Avenue

From: Jane Heming

Sent: July 25, 2020 2:16 PM To: clerk@hamilton.ca Subject: Aberdeen Avenue

The changing from four to two lanes on Aberdeen is ridiculous. The street is congested all during the days as is. And the creation of a left turn lane at Dundurn has added to it. As a home owner South of Aberdeen, I can visualize all the shortcuts through quiet neighbourhoods that will really endanger everyone. There are 5 traffic lights between Queen and Dundurn plus Chedoke and one going up to the golf courses. I sincerely hope that this proposal will be "nipped at the bud".

Sincerely, Jane Heming